On Thursday, May 7th, 2020 at about 4:30 am, a
WWOD traveling SB in the NB lanes of [-35 collided
with two other vehicles near MM 60. The WWD can

be seen passing DMTV76 and DMTV75, but not
DMTV73. Based on this information, the most likely

POE is the NB entrance ramp from Cumming
Ave/CR-G14. The WWD would have made a sharp

turn at the end of the ramp to go SB in the NB lanes.
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